
Submitter: Ailish Beveridge 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Health Care 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB951 

I worry about the increasing effect of private equity on the ability of physicians to 

provide quality care and ensure that their top priority remains their patients and not 

generating profit. 


